
MINUTES
WAYNESVILLE PARKS AND RECREATION

ADVISORY COMMISSION
APRIL 09, 2002

Due to the inability to establish a quorum, no official business was conducted.
In attendance were; Kenny Mull, Ed Moore, and Lee Starnes. Also, present were Michael Smith
and news paper reporter, Mason Adams.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Smith


